

May 11, 2010

Iason Fabio Ispiri, LLC 710 Commerce Drive, Suite 150 Woodbury, MN 55125

Dear Jason,

Thank you for your support and sponsorship of our 5th Annual "Building a Brighter Future" breakfast on April 28, 2010. I am pleased to tell you that we have surpassed our goal of raising \$100,000.00 with donations continuing to arrive daily. Your leadership was critical to our success and will enable us to continue to provide kids with a secure home, their own bed to sleep in, a yard to play in, and the support they need to do better in school and to reach for their dreams.

Your support helps us to achieve outcomes and get results:

9% of children and adults achieved stable housing at EMWC.

-76% exiting the EMWC program secured permanent housing.

-87% of school-age children had regular school attendance.

More than 87% of all expenditures are applied directly to programs

There's a way to feel even better about your giftinstantly!

Click on www.emwc.org and read "stories", about successes that your support of EMWC has helped create in the lives of our children and adults. Powerful stories about brave families, who with your support achieved amazing outcomes. Try it. Share it with others. You'll have a better day - guaranteed!

United Way unded Agency

With our deepest appreciation for your support,

Kathy Blegen-Huntley

Director, Development & Marketing